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Many people came out to the annual Fire Safety Night held by Senator Farley and the Tribes

Hill Fire Department. GAVAC showed off their ambulance and gear and the Hagaman Fire

Department gave tours of their fire safety house. Tribes Hill firemen gave a demonstration

on extracting people from a vehicle in the parking lot while 10 vendors were inside the

firehouse giving away information on a variety of safety and health topics. Montgomery

County Emergency Management was also on hand and presented a slide show of the recent

disasters and rescues that occurred.



Senator Hugh T. Farley talks with Montgomery County Emergency Management Intern

Donald Bramer about the recent disasters that hit Montgomery County. The Senator also

thanked the department for all of its efforts during the crisis.


